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HEARLEY Henry O

From: Alan Bartl <abartl@sonic.net>
Sent: September 3, 2019 11:22 AM
To: HEARLEY Henry O
Subject: Jordan Cove

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To Mr. Hearley, 
 
I am against permitting Jordan Cove for many reasons here are a few. I it puts our waterways at risk and it is detrimental 
to the fishing and tourist industries. 
 
Also- Pembina has failed to demonstrate that the Jordan Cove LNG project is consistent with the enforceable policies of 
Oregon’s Coastal Management Program. 
 
The project is not consistent with Statewide Planning Goals: 
 
Statewide Planning Goal 6: “[t]o maintain and improve the quality of the air, 
water and land resources of the state.” 
 
Thanks for listening, 
 
Thanks, 
 
Alan 
 
Alan Bartl  
707 525 8673 

388 S. Marple  St. 
Coos Bay, OR 97420 


